
August 2019 

 Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 
 

2 
Back To School 

Night 

3 REMINDER:  School board meetings and Chapel are open to everyone.  If you plan 

on attending a school board meeting, please let Laurel Timblin know if possible 
(ltimblin@faithchristianacademytucson.org) so the agenda can be adjusted. 
 

 

If you are interested in cooking hot lunch, please call the school office to 

check on available dates.  August 22 is available this month. 

4 5 

First Day of 
School! 

6 7 
Chapel 

Mrs. Kramer 

8 9 

 

10 

11 
 

12 

School Board 

Meeting - 6:30pm 

ALL WELCOME! 

13 
 

14 
Chapel 

Pastor Gabe 

 
 

15 

Hot Lunch 
Homemade  

Mac & Cheese Bar 

16 

 
17 

 

18 

 

19 

 
 

20 

 
21 

Chapel 
Chloe F. 

She will be sharing 
about her mission trip 

to Ireland this past 
summer. 

22 

Hot Lunch 
Still Open 

23 
 

 

24 

 

25 26 
 

27 28 
Chapel 
Squads 

29 

Hot Lunch 
Taken - TBA 

30 

Spirit Day! 

31 



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 2 
LABOR DAY 
NO SCHOOL 

3 4 
Chapel 

Mrs. Kramer 

5 

Hot Lunch 
OPEN 

6 

 

7 

8 
 

9 

School Board 

Meeting - 6:30pm 

ALL WELCOME! 

10 
 

11 
Chapel 

Pastor Gabe 

 
 

12 
Parent Teacher 

Conferences 
 

HALF DAY /  
EARLY RELEASE 

@ 12:00 
(no hot lunch) 

13 
Parent Teacher 

Conferences 
 

HALF DAY /  
EARLY RELEASE 

@ 12:00 
(no hot lunch) 

14 
 

15 

 

16 
 

17 

 
18 

Chapel 
Guest Speaker 

19 

Hot Lunch 
Taken - TBA 

 

20 
 

 

21 

 

22 23 
 

24 25 
Chapel 
Squads 

26 

Hot Lunch 
Taken - TBA 

27 

Spirit Day! 

28 

29 30     
 

September 2019 



HOT LUNCH 

 We are beginning our hot lunch pro-

gram this coming week on August 15th.  We 

already have someone signed up to cook Mac-

aroni & Cheese Bar.  The cost for the hot 

lunches is $4.00 and students can sign up out-

side the school office in the hallway.  Students 

must sign up for lunch and pay no later than 

the day before so we can give numbers to the 

person cooking lunch.  You may NOT sign up 

the day of the lunch. 

 We also have someone signed up to 

cook on August 29th but August 22nd is still 

available.  If you are interested in preparing a 

hot lunch for that day, please contact the 

school office.   

 For September, the 19th and the 26th are 

taken but September 5th is still open.  

 If more families are interested in cook-

ing hot lunch and are available on Tuesday, we 

would love to expand the hot lunch option to 

two days per week.  Please let the school office 

know if you want to cook lunch on Tuesdays 

in either August or September.  Thank you! 

HOT LUNCH CREDIT 

 We know that sometimes it is hard to 

remember to send hot lunch money with your 

student.  If you want to place money in the 

school office for credit toward hot lunch only, 

you can do that.  Just send the money in an en-

velope and write “Hot Lunch Credit” on the 

envelope.   We will keep track of how much 

money you have on credit.  

.  SCHOOL BOARD MEETINGS 

 School board meetings are typically 

held on the second Monday of the month.  The 

scheduled meetings are on the monthly school 

calendar.  These meetings are open to every-

one.  If you plan on attending a meeting, please 

let Laurel Timblin, the board president, know 

so the agenda can be adjusted.  You can reach 

her at:  

ltimblin@faithchristianacademytucson.org. 

 

SQUADS AND SPIRIT DAY 

 During the week of August 12th, stu-

dents will be assigned to a squad.  Each squad 

will have students from all grade levels, be led 

by a high school student and be overseen by a 

staff member.  This is a great way for squad 

leaders to practice spiritual leadership, form 

the foundations for discipleship and for the stu-

dent body to get to know one another.  

 On one chapel per month, students will 

meet as squads led by their high school leader 

for a devotional time.   

 In addition, each month we have a spir-

it day where all students and staff dress to the 

theme of the month and squads compete 

against other squads in some type of activity.  

These activities are always a surprise and Mrs. 

Osterbaan never fails to surprise us with her 

creative ideas!   

 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

 Parent / Teacher conferences will take 

place on Thursday, September 12th and Friday, 

September 13th from 1:00—5:30 pm.  Every 

parent is required to attend these conferences 

(see the Handbook).  Please note that there is 

early release those days at noon (middle school 

students go to lunch at 11:00 and can be picked 

up at that time if parents choose).   

 The sign up sheet will be posted in the 

next two weeks for parents to sign up.   

 

CHAPEL 

 We have chapel every Wednesday 

morning.  Parents are welcome to attend all 

chapels except Squad chapels.  There is no 

need to sign up—just come and attend.  The 

speakers are noted on the monthly school 

schedule. 

 We are excited to have Chloe F., one of 

our seniors, share on August 21st about the 

mission trip she took to Ireland this past sum-

mer 

HANDBOOK ACCEPTANCE FORMS 

 Please remember that the Handbook 

Acceptance Forms must be returned to the 

school office.  We have extended the deadline 

to Friday, August 16 but any students who are 

missing their form after that date will not be 

permitted to attend school until the form is 

turned in. 


